Correspondence received after the meeting 3/27/18, S14A

March 28, 2018

Orange County Board of Supervisors Hall of Administration 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd Santa Ana, CA 92701

Orange County Board of Supervisors

I grew up in Los Alamitos and I have been living in Laguna Hills for the last 35 years. I admire all of you, and I want to thank all of you sincerely for your strength and dedication to stand up against the insane people who are thrusting our state down a destructive path guided by a sanctuary mentality.

I personally do not want to live anywhere that harbors illegal alien criminals. I have not been offered a chance to vote on this and that makes me angry! The citizens of this misguided state deserve better. And we certainly do not deserve the degradation to our safety like this dangerous sanctuary mentality is causing!

Michael K. Magnell

Laguna Hills, CA